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To:  Each Member of the Directorate and Leadership Team 
Each Assistant National Director HR 
Each Hospital Group CEO 
Each Hospital Group Director of HR 
Each Chief Officer CHO 
Each CHO HR Manager 
Each CEO Section 38 Agencies 
Each HR Manager Section 38 Agencies 
Each Group Director of Nursing & Midwifery 
Each Group Director of Midwifery 
 

From:  Rosarii Mannion, National Director Human Resources 
 

 

9th February, 2018 
 

Re: HR Circular 007/2018 re Sleepover Allowances 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

I refer to Circular 027/2014 that established the sleepover allowance as equivalent to the current national 
minimum wage.  The sleepover allowance according to this rate is as follows: 
 

• 2016 €9.15 per hour 
• 2017 €9.25 per hour 
• 2018 €9.55 per hour 

 
These rates are effective from the 1st of January in each relevant year. Please take the necessary action to 
ensure that the appropriate rates are applied in your Division. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rosarii Mannion,   
National Director of Human Resources. 

 


